On September 2022 Puerto Rico was
once again struck by a hurricane that
left floods, homelessness, crop failures
and emotional scars on the families
and communities of PR.

We are grateful to you all for your
support after the passing of Hurricane
Fiona through Puerto Rico. Certainly
without you we could not have
achieved so much. Between
September and December we were
distributing aid to organizations and
churches around the island. These
partnerships allowed us to distribute
and impact thousands of families and
communities. We are committed to
keep helping Puerto Rico and we are
very thankful for your support.

WE FULFILLED OUR MISSION
BY GUARANTEEING THAT
HELP AND SUPPLIES
REACHED THE HANDS OF
THOSE WHO NEED IT MOST



THANK YOU!
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